
Legal Notice 

City of North Tonawanda 

Twin Cities Memorial Highway (TCMH)- Public Workshop 

 

Notice is herby given that the City of North Tonawanda will hold a public workshop to discuss the City’s 

Planning & Environmental Linkages Study for Twin Cities Memorial Highway (Route 425). 

This workshop is open to the public and will be held on Thursday, September 19th at 5:30 PM at the 

Carnegie Art Center, located at 240 Goundry Street North Tonawanda, NY 14120.  

For project updates and information, please visit: www.tcmhforward.org 

Accommodations for disabled and non-English speaking residents will be made available upon advance  

request to the City of North Tonawanda Community Development Office at 716-695-8580 or in writing 

to, Director, Community Development Office, 500 Wheatfield Street, North Tonawanda, NY 14120. 

 

 


